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• The staff participated in an introduction to PBIS at our last early 
dismissal.  PBIS is an acronym for Positive Behavior Intervention and 
Supports.  We will be implementing this system at each school starting 
next fall.  We are excited about how this system will improve our 
ability to gather accurate data on behavior issues, and then help us 
create action plans to reduce specific problem behaviors. 

• The Jazz Band had their yearly dinner performance on March 2nd, and 
it was spectacular.  My whole family enjoyed the entertainment. 

• The wrestling team has made headlines this year with their best 
season ever.  We had fifteen wrestlers qualify for the sectional meet, 
and two wrestlers, Blake Wilshire and Gunnar Helland, qualified for 
the State Meet.  Blake(7th) placed 12th, and Gunnar(8th) placed 8th. 

• ISAT testing is completed.  100% of our students took the test. 

 

 

 


